
 

 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
SAN BERNARDINO COUNTY 
FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT 

 

SUMMARY OF ORDINANCE NO. FCD 25-01 
 

Notice is hereby given that at 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, April 8, 2025, at 
its regularly scheduled meeting, the San Bernardino County Board of 
Supervisors, acting in its capacity as the governing board of the San 
Bernardino County Flood Control District (District)  adopted an ordinance 
relating to fees to be charged for its various products and services effective 
July 1, 2025. 

 
This ordinance repealed Ordinance FCD 24-01 and sets forth fees to be 

charged by the District effective July 1, 2025 that represent the estimated cost 
of providing various products or services. 

 
A certified copy of the full text of this ordinance is posted for public 

review in the Office of the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors at 385 North 
Arrowhead Avenue, 2nd Floor, San Bernardino, California. 
 

Voting on the ordinance was as follows: 
 
 AYES: SUPERVISORS: Col. Paul Cook (Ret.), Jesse Armendarez, 
                                                            Dawn Rowe, Curt Hagman, Joe Baca, Jr. 
 NOES: SUPERVISORS: None 
 ABSENT: SUPERVISORS: None 
 
SAN BERNARDINO BOARD OF SUPERVISORS ACTING IN ITS CAPACITY 
AS THE GOVERNING BOARD OF THE SAN BERNARDINO COUNTY FLOOD 
CONTROL DISTRICT  
 
DAWN ROWE, Chair 
Board of Supervisors 
 
ATTEST: 
 
LYNNA MONELL 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 


